
Appeals Process  
 
Applicants wishing to appeal Esquimalt’s Challenge Application process may do so via 
email to the Challenge coordinator within two weeks of receiving notification of non-
acceptance.  
 
Appeals must be submitted with relevant new information about the applicant.  An appeal 
will not result in a student gaining a spot in the program, but a successful appeal will 
ensure that a student is added to the waitlist.  
 
An appeals committee will review the new information and communicate a final decision 
with family.   
 


